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I would like to thank all Clara Bartons who  helped to keep American Beau7ful. 
 
It’s hard to believe that this year is ending. We had our work cut out and we persevered. 
We are now entering into hurricane season. We all know how last year went. We need to pray 
that this year will show this great na7on mercy. 
 
As we start a new year, please work with your Districts and Units to budget and to increase their 
dona7ons to AEF.  The AEF programs depend on you. “Members Helping Members”. 
 
Many of the Pre-conven7on mee7ngs will be held by Zoom.  AEF will be June 18, 2025 at 5:00 
pm.   
 
I am looking forward to the conven7on and connec7ng with my ALA family. 
Safe travels. 
 
May God bless all of you, and may God Bless the U.S.A. 
 
In Service Not- Self, 
 
Suzanne Winters, Chairman 
Auxiliary Emergency Fund  
ALA Department of California 
ovsuz@comcast.net 
(916) 768-6679 
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